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August 15, 2017 

 

Steve O’Brian 

Environment, Inc.  

7985 Vance Drive, Suite 205A 

Arvada, Colorado 80003 

 

RE: Green Bros Gravel Pit #2, M-1995-030 

 Amendment Application No. 1 (AM01), Adequacy Review No. 2, Item Resolved   

       

Dear Mr. O’Brian,  

 

The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) sent you a second adequacy review 

letter yesterday August 14, 2017 regarding the above referenced site and application.  We spoke on the 

phone today regarding the item discussed in the second adequacy review and you indicated that the 

Applicant had submitted the information required to satisfy Rule 3.1.5(9) regarding the inert fill activity 

during the review process for the Conversion (CN01) application in 2012.  

 

Based on this information, the Division found the required inert fill notice and reclamation plan text to 

satisfy the requirements of Rule 3.1.5(9).  Given this, the item identified in the Division’s second 

adequacy review has already been addressed.  Based on this finding, the Division will proceed with the 

approval of the AM01 application.  The approval of this application will be sent under a separate cover. 

 

If you have any questions feel free to contact me at (303) 866-3567, extension 8120.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist III 

 

 

EC: Darren Gebhart, dgebhart@simoncontractors.com   
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